
LAST WEEK 
 

SS Attendance           54       

Worship Attendance   78   
 

 

 

 

 
Your giving empowers our collective work for God’s purpose.  Thanks!  

 

OUR THANKS TO 
 

PASTORAL CARE THIS WEEK:  Barb Evans  

 

NURSERY: 

Today: Elaine Newcomer      Next week: Tara Sanford 

 

GREETERS:  

Today: Paul & Linda Hostetler              Next week: Todd & Dena Hostetler 

   

SOUND OPERATOR: 

Today:  Mark Kauffman      Next week: Larry Evans  

 

MEDIA OPERATOR: 

Today:  Savannah Hostetler   Next week: Annie Steiner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Jesus compels us to experience and extend the gracious rule of God 

by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
   

 
 

 
 

Stories of God’s People – Zacchaeus 

Father’s Day & VBS Sharing 
 

Preparing 

By praying together   Infant Nursery @ 8:45a.m. 

 

Gathering 

Call to Worship  & Opening Prayer Chuck Swartz 

Gathering Hymn    Byron Kauffman 

 

Proclaiming 

VBS Program – Welcome: Give and Receive God’s Great Love  

Overview   Michelle Link    

Music    James & Team 

Drama    Drama Team 

Mission Project   Chuck Swartz 

Junior High Campout  Jr. High Youth 

Congregational Hymn    

Scripture- Luke 19:1-10 

Message     “Zacchaeus, the Wee Little Man” 

     Pastor Dave Maurer 

Praising 
With our offerings & Offertory  Pat Yoder    

 

Sharing 

Of our joys, requests, thanksgivings & responses 

Pastoral Prayer    Pastor Dave Maurer 

 

Sending 

Benediction     Pastor Dave  

Sending hymn 
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THIS WEEK 
 

TODAY  

9:30 a.m.—Sunday School  

10:40 a.m.—Worship Service  

2:30 p.m. --- Green Hills Worship Service 

 

TUESDAY 

12:00 p.m. Peace and Justice Lunch 

 

WEDNESDAY 

7:00 p.m.—Youth Bible Study  

 

THURSDAY 

7:00 p.m. Joint Council 

 

FRIDAY 

7:30p.m. – Community Movie Night 

 

SATURDAY 

7:30 a.m.—Men’s Breakfast  

  

NEXT SUNDAY  
9:30 a.m. — Sunday School  

10:40 a.m.—Worship Service — (Pastor Dave speaking John  20:11-18) 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Movie Night - Our next community movie night will be on June 20th @ 

7:30PM.  We will be showing The Lego Movie. 

  

Dennis & Connie Byler Sharing - Dennis and Connie Byler will be present 

to share with us on June 29th during the worship service and in a joint 

Sunday school time that will take place in the sanctuary @ 9:30am. Come 

join us in learning more about their missionary work in Spain. 
 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Happy Father's Day - In honor of the role that men play in our lives and 

our faith development, we have Hershey's hugs and kisses available in the 

foyer after the service for all men present here today.  Thanks for all you do! 

 

Newsletter Deadline June 18 Please give Tesa your newsletter submissions 

by June 18
th
, via e-mail, or leave in her church mailbox. 

Treasurer Position—the treasurer position at Bethel will soon be open and 

we are looking for candidates to fill the position. Contact Paul Harshbarger 

by TODAY with interest.    

 

MCC Syrian Relief Kits—deadline has been extended to TODAY. Please 

drop off kits and/or supplies in front of the library. 

 

Kitchen Copier – The trustees have purchased a used copier to replace the 

copier in the kitchen. It is available for your use.  Please talk to someone in 

the office if you need assistance. 

 

Hi Point Women’s Center Updates—HPWC is currently looking for a 

part time Administrative Assistant. They are also hosting their annual Run 

for their Lives 5K July 26
th
. Registrations available on the bulletin board.  

 

Soccer Camp July 28-31—Mark your calendars for this year’s soccer 

camp! Brochures are on the foyer table for you to use to invite your family 

and friends! 

 

Oak Grove VBS—All children ages 4 through sixth grade (completed) are 

invited to Weird Animals VBS at Oak Grove Mennonite Church "Where 

Jesus Love is One-of-a-Kind!"  June 22-26 6-8:30 pm, with a family 

celebration at 7 pm on June 27.  For more information and a registration 

form, visit oakgrovemennonite.org. You may also call the church at (937) 

465-4749 or email church@oakgrovemennonite.org. 

 

HPWC is in need of your help. We are currently out of Cribs and size 4 

diapers. Both are current needs for many of our clients. If you are able to 

help us out we are very appreciative! 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES 
 Pray for Beth Mxurer, her initial appointment at the Cleveland 

Clinic went well.  She will be returning for tests on July 7th. 

 Please pray for Larry Kxrtz, brother of Kathy Lehman.  

Larry has a brain tumor and had surgery this week for that. 

 Please pray for Grant Krxbill, age 3, son of Joel & Katie, having 

brain surgery at Children’s Hospital on Monday. 

 Pray for Annie Stxiner, Savannah Hxstetler & Becky Wxlkins, 

as they spend this week at Camp Luz. 

 Pray for our Year of Discernment as we discern God’s direction 

and the gifts discernment committee meets.  

 Pray for our denomination and conference as we discern God’s 

leading and seek for kingdom opportunities. 

mailto:church@oakgrovemennonite.org

